SHARP

AGENCY AUTHORIZATION LETTER

Date: 2019/08/06

FCCID: APYHRO00274
To whom it may concern:

We, the undersigned, hereby authorize Debby Lin of Bureau Veritas Consumer Products Services (H.K.)
Ltd., Taoyuan Branch (BV CPS Taoyuan) of Taiwan to act on our behalf in all manners relating to FCC
application for equipment authorization, including signing of all documents relating to these matters. Any

and all acts carried out by Debby Lin of BV CPS Taoyuan on our behalf shall have the same effect as acts of
our own.

If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please don’t hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely yours,

Masaaki Nishikawa /

Deputy General Manager, Head of Quality and Environmental Promotion Unit
Sharp Corporation

Phone: +81-50-5433-4157

E-mail: nishikawa-masaaki@sharp.co.jp



